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Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
August 16, 2011 

 
 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2011-0008 
 

We would ask the Board’s indulgence with respect to the timing of VECC’s cost 
submissions in this matter.  The personnel responsible for putting together the 
consultant part of the cost claim is on vacation until August 23, 2011.  Accordingly we 
would ask permission to file our cost claim on August 25, 2011.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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